
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY


3-9-77


MEMORANDUM


SUBJECT:	 Interpretation of 40 CFR §52.21 Federal Regulations

for the Prevention of Significant Air Quality

Deterioration (PSD)


FROM:	 Director

Division of Stationary Source Enforcement


TO:	 David Kee, Chief

Air Enforcement Branch


This is in response to your memorandum dated February 3, 1977,

concerning the regulations for the Prevention of Significant

Deterioration.


We have reviewed your memorandum and concur in your

interpretation of the regulations, that every source

included in the nineteen listed must undergo new source

review to assure that an air quality increment will not be

violated in a location outside that area designated pervasively

exceeding the National Ambient Air Quality Standards for the

pollutant in question.


If you have any additional questions or comments do not

hesitate to contact me.


Edward E. Reich


cc: Mike Trutna CPDD



